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Upcoming meeting
Our first meeting for 2012 is January 23.  Ron Wolf will present a program about the Men's Shelter.  Remember,  
if you make a reservation for dinner, you are responsible for it.

   
                        

Christmas banquet
The Centerville High School Choir entertained for the 
Centerville  Lions  Club  Christmas  Banquet  Monday 
evening,  December  12.   They  sang  a  variety  of 
holiday songs. 

Around 44 attended the annual event 
at  the  Centerville  High  School 
Cafetorium. Dennis Stephen, who will 
be  inducted  into  the  club  at  the 
January 23, 2012 meeting, was presented his membership packet.  

His sponsor, Joe Elstro, presented him with his Lions pin. 

New members of the Leo Club inducted
New members of the Leo Club at Centerville High School 
were  inducted into  the  club  during  the  Centerville  Lions 
Club Christmas Banquet Monday evening, December 12. 
Club  president  Rachel  Grinstead  inducted  the  new 
members:  Sydney  Hoskins,  Sara  Toschlog,  Amanda 
Pyzluka, Matt Sparks and Reile Tincher. 

Club sponsor, Lion Pam Farmer Tidrow, spoke about the 
club's activities and invited members to attend the club's 
Wednesday morning meetings.

Next meeting:  February 27
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